








Introduction/Background 
 
In May 2017, Stockton University signed a Declaration of Commitment to Atlantic City, which 
designated the university as an anchor institution in Atlantic City and formalized its 
commitment to the city’s revitalization. Assistant Provost Michelle McDonald stated at the time 
that “Stockton’s commitment to the city is palpable not only through the bricks and mortar 
already visible at the Chelsea neighborhood building site, but also through the academic 
programming and partnerships under construction as well.”  Stockton’s ongoing partnership 
with the Atlantic City Arts Foundation (ACAF) in the project 48 Blocks Atlantic City exemplifies 
the sort of partnership McDonald references.  Not only is the partnership between ACAF and 
Stockton an important relationship in and of itself but it has been the vehicle to forming other 
relationships and partnerships within the city through the grassroots organizing that informed 
this project’s vision from the start.   
 
Involving Stockton faculty, students, and alumni and government officials, civic leaders, arts and 
neighborhood organizations in the planning process, 48 Blocks Atlantic City, which launched on 



communities and enhance their lives and their vision of themselves and their city.  







Last year we were able to track attendance through the distribution of wristbands.  (We gave 
out 2000.)  Our plan is to distribute wristbands once again, to capture and gauge interest 
through social media, and other news coverage.   
 
 
Summary of Budget Request: 
 



48 Stories budget AY 19

Printing costs 5017
amazon posting per year 12
cloud pdf 75
physical proof 30
copies at $9.80 each x 500 4900

Photographers 1500
Writers, Editors


